
  

  

office@montsaye.org Telephone: 01536 418844 
www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk Greening Road, Rothwell, Kettering, Northants, NN14 6BB 

 

Montsaye Academy is part of the Pathfinder Schools Trust 
Pathfinder Schools is a private company limited by guarantee. It has charitable 

status and is registered in England and Wales under company number 07670511.  

Registered Office: Greening Road, Rothwell, Northamptonshire NN14 6BB 

 

7th January 2025 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 16th January 2025 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the Year 11 Parents’ Evening, being held on Thursday 16th January from 4.00pm until 
7.00pm. 

 

This evening is an invaluable opportunity for you to meet your young person’s subject teachers to discuss how your 
child has progressed in their GCSE studies and discuss their preparation towards the upcoming exams. 

 

Please note that this is an appointment only event and that bookings need to be made using SchoolCloud, our online 
booking service, using the following link: https://montsaye.schoolcloud.co.uk/ .  Bookings will go live at 10.00 am on 
Thursday 9th January and will close at 12pm on Thursday 16th January. 

 

On arrival at the Parents’ Evening, please register at the sign in desk where you will then be directed to meet your 
young person’s teachers; teachers will be situated in the main hall, annexe and the drama studio. Where your young 
person has more than one teacher in a subject, one of the teachers will have been designated to take appointments. 

 

Please note that some teachers’ appointment slots will fill quickly if they teach more than one Year 11 class, so early 
booking is recommended. Appointments are for 5 minutes only to maximise the number of parents who can be seen. 
Should you still have further points to discuss after this time, you are of course able to ask for contact to be made by 
the teacher on another day. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor in the first instance. We look 
forward to welcoming you to Montsaye next month. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

 

Mr B Baines 

Principal 

https://montsaye.schoolcloud.co.uk/

